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Wesclin High School Football Spectator Guidelines 

 

Wesclin School District is excited to see football returning.  We wish to provide a safe and fun 

experience for all involved and we appreciate your adherence to protocols.  Please note the following 

requirements and protocols: 

 

General Guidelines 

• Everyone attending the game must complete the health screening form prior to attending the 

game.   

• Entry for all games will begin 30 minutes prior to game time. 

• Pre-packaged concessions will be available. 

• Everyone entering the game must properly wear a mask at all times. 

 

Spectators 

• We will be allowing both HOME and AWAY fans as per IDPH and IHSA guidelines of 20% 

capacity.  (Visitors will enter on the AWAY side of the field and remain on that side of the field 

for the entire game.) 

• Spectators will be seated in the bleachers and around the outside of the fence. 

• Spectators should be seated/stand with immediate family members and maintain 6 ft social 

distancing from other groups. 

• Face masks must be worn properly at all times. 

 

Streaming 

• Home games will be live streamed via NFHS. 

 

Ticket Availability 

• Cheerleaders, dance, football (and associated coaches) – 4 tickets per player 

• Staff – as requested 

• Band – tickets as needed – up to 4 per band member 

• Students – 60-100 

• Visitors – 2 per player (no visiting cheerleaders attend) 

 


